October 15, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Mountain View School District uses Google Workspace for Education, and we are
seeking your permission to continue to provide and manage a Google Workspace for
Education account for your child. Google Workspace for Education is a set of
productivity tools from Google including Gmail, Calendar, Docs, Classroom, and more
used by tens of millions of students and teachers around the world.

Our Mountain View students currently use their Google Workspace for Education
accounts to complete assignments and communicate with their teachers.

The link below provides answers to common questions about what Google can and
can’t do with your child’s personal information.

https://workspace.google.com/terms/user_features.html

Please read it carefully and let Mrs. Strickland (mstrickland@mvsd.net) know if you
have any questions. If we do not hear back from you by November 1, 2024 with any
concerns, Google Workplace will continue as usual for your child as we will consider
your no contact as parental consent.

Thank you,

Dr. Michael S. Elia
Superintendent of Schools
Mountain View School District
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